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Robart E. Miller, Manager
Nevada Operations Office

MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING - CLEANUP OF BIKINI ATOLL

On April 29, 1969, a memorandum of understanding was signed
at Bikini Atoll by representatives of the three organi~
sations participating i{n the cleanup program. This
memorandum gave details of which structures were to be re-
moved and which were to be left {n place. An amendment

to the original memorandum was signed at the atoll on

June 25, 1969. The amendment only slightly changes the
first document. These are the guidelines befng followed
at the working level on the stoll. Two copies of the
originsl memorandum and of the amendment are attached,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY
WILLIAM A. BONNET

' Villiaw A. Bounst
HO-1012 Manager

Enclosures:
Memo of Understanding &
Amsndment (in duplicate)
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